
NEWSLETTER 13th January 2023 

We hope you all had a lovely holiday  
and it’s good to see the children back 

in school and ready to face a new 
year of learning and having fun. 

 

May we take this opportunity to  

remind you about the school  

opening and closing times. 

 

8.40am  GATES OPEN 

 

 KS1 use the Reception, wooden gate and KS2 use the large green gates. 

 

8.45am  Bell rings and the children line up. 

 

8.50an  School day begins. 

 

 

3.05pm  GATES OPEN 

 

3.10pm  End of school day. 



YEAR 4: POP-UP BOOKS 

Children in Year 4 class were 
excited by the possibilities 
they saw as they learnt how 
to construct the mechanisms 

they needed to tell their 
particular story. They were 

able to choose their audience 
and the content of their 
book and produced some 

wonderful and colourful sto-
ries.  



                                                                                              

 
In Design and Technology this week year 3 have been designing, 

making and evaluating musical instruments while listening to  
Vivaldi’s Four Seasons. 

 

 





Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE 

SUPERSTAR 
AWARDS  

DOJO AWARDS  



This week our class winners are Year 6.              

Well done to them.  

 

  Our pupil competition winner this week  

is Alfie from Year 6 and 

our Phonics star pupil is Daniel from  

Year 1. 

                                Well done Alfie and Daniel. 
 

Please see the link for this week's Wednesday Word below.  

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/witness?pid=MTA101634&v=80.3 

 

11th January 2023 

 

 

Please note that from April 1st the 
price of a school meal is increasing 
to £2.50 per meal. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/witness?pid=MTA101634&v=80.3

